
POWER ALERT 1 

Date: 30 November 2018 

 
The risk of loadshedding has moved from Stage 1 to Stage 2 for today, but will only be 
implemented if absolutely necessary 
 
Friday, 30 November 2018: There is a high probability of Stage 2 rotational loadshedding from 
09:00 until 22:00 today as a result of loss of additional units overnight. 
 
Stage 2 calls for 2000MW to be rotationally loadshed nationally at a given period. Loadshedding 
is conducted rotationally as a measure of last resort to protect the power system from a total 
collapse or blackout. 
 
We encourage residents and businesses to please use electricity sparingly to ease the demand 
of electricity. Please switch off geysers during the day as well as all non-essential lighting and 
electricity appliances to assist in reducing demand.  
 
Customers are advised to keep checking their loadshedding schedules on the Eskom or 
municipal website, and plan on the assumption that load shedding will take place.  
 
For Eskom customers, these schedules are available on the Eskom website 
(http://loadshedding.eskom.co.za). Eskom customers can also contact our customer contact 
centre at 0860 037 566. 
 
Eskom will provide regular updates on the status of the power system through all the media 
platforms. 
 
Thank you to all South Africans for your co-operation and understanding. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
Issued by: Eskom Media Desk 
Tel:        +27 11 800 3304/3343/3378/6103 
Fax:        086 664 7699 
Email:    mediadesk@eskom.co.za 
 
Kind regards 
 
Juanita Vogel  CPRP 
Stakeholder Management & Communication Practitioner 
Corporate Affairs Division 
Mpumalanga Operating Unit 
Eskom Park  House 21  eMalahleni (Witbank)  1035 
Tel  +27 (0)13 693 2344  Pax 8221 2344 
Cell  +27 (0)82 339 7395 
Fax to email  +27 86 662 8814 
E-mail  Vogelj@eskom.co.za 
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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
THE MUNICIPALITY IS AWARE THAT SOME AREAS ARE CURRENTLY WITHOUT 

WATER. THIS IS UNFORTUNATELY DUE TO LOAD SHEDDING THAT IS BEING 

IMPLEMENTED BY ESKOM WHICH IS NEGATIVELY AFFECTING OPERATIONS AT 

OUR PUMP STATIONS. 

 

THE MUNICIPALITY HUMBLY APOLOGIZES FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED 

BY THIS. 

 

 

MR. ISAAC MUTSHINYALI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

30 NOVEMBER 2018 


